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Hello, 

I have recently received a Department of Planning and Environment proposal from the NSW Land and Housing 
Corporation about redeveloping the social housing site at 15-17 Cecily Street, and 97-99 Punchbowl Road, Belfield. 

These two blocks are located directly opposite and nearly beside my existing house. I think these proposals will enrich 
the local community and provide a clear indication to the direction that Belfield is heading into! The prosperity of our 
suburb is truly enriched by the enhancement of local proposals such as this one. 

The proposals and designs look amazing! I just wanted to write my expression of interest in quoting these projects as 
the appointed contractor on the project, and wanted to know who the best person to speak to would be? Let me know 
if there is a particular person that I can be directed to discuss these details. 


